
 

 

April 3, 2020 

Greetings, 

I hope everyone is managing through the new normal of social distancing.  This first week following spring break is 

always the start of the march toward the end of the semester.  I know everyone is working very hard to make the online 

instruction move work, and I appreciate your dedication and commitment.  We will have a solution for those who need 

clinical or shop hours to complete their courses in the near future. 

I wanted to inform everyone that we will postpone our Graduation Ceremony to a time to be determined later in the 

summer.  We will obviously wait until health care officials deem it safe to have large group gatherings.  I am sorry for the 

inconvenience that this may cause you, but it is unavoidable at this time.   

The college experience will continue and I urge all of our students to make their plans to enroll in summer courses and 

fall courses.  The registration process is open online and you can begin to make your plans and enroll.  Faculty advisers 

are available online and the financial aid office is also operating online.  Social media broadcasts of these enrollment 

opportunities are forthcoming and the various schedules are online for your review.  We look forward to seeing 

everyone in the coming semesters.   

Please abide by the social distancing recommendations.  The campus remains closed and only those staff members who 

are engaged in emergency operations should be on campus during this time.  We want you all to stay safe and healthy 

as we meet this challenge together. 

Thanks, 

 

Robin Myers 

Chancellor 


